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Dr. Alfred Bader 

924 East Juneau, Suite 622 
Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 

Phone: 414/277-0730 

Fax: 414/277-0709 

E-mail: baderfa@execpc.com 

A Chemist Helping Chemists 

March 3, 2000 

University of Toronto Press 
5201 Dufferin Street 

Downsview, Ontario M3M 5T8 

CANADA 

Attn: Ms. Carol Trainor 

Dear Madam, 

Enclosed as discussed please find a check for C$1,080 in payment of your 

invoice #3608908. 

With best regards I am 

Yours sincerely, 

we 
Alfred Bader 
AB/az i 2a06 

CaO) Enc. - 2 MARION DICK Hatir3% 3 
ISABEL OVERTON 

Ca Canada Trust 
sico Mongage Company 

1309 C arling Avenue 

Ottawa, Ontario K1Z 7L3 

7} 

yeah GembethTrene— 

WODPaM Whk’BEw SO 54398661" 





UNIVERSITY OF CAMBRIDGE 

THE FITZWILLIAM MUSEUM 

Tel: 01223 332900 

Fax: 332923 

Trumpington Street 

Cambridge CB2 1RB 
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UNIVERSITYof WISCONSIN 

UWMILWAUKEE 
ee 

College of Letters and Science Jennifer McK enzie-Flynn 
Aduincerent & Public A ffairs Director 

Advancement & Public Affairs 
Holton 253 

August 15, 2003 P.O. Box 413 
Milwaukee, WI 53201-0413 

414 229-6035 phone 
Dr. Alfred Bader 414 229-6827 fox 
2961 North Shepard Avenue email jmckenz@uwm.edu 

Milwaukee, WI 53211 

Dear Dr. Bader: 

Thanks so much for your prompt and generous response to our request for financial 
support that enables UWM students to attend the ISC at Herstmonceux this coming 
year. 

This program is a particularly wonderful one and has generated increased interest 
among our undergraduates. Those who have attended truly value the experience. 
This fall, our student, Mr. Ron Tusler, is confirmed and his course selections have 
been reserved. Ron is from Neenah, Wisconsin; he is an excellent student; and is 
tremendously enthusiastic about Herstmonceux. Without your help, he certainly 
would not be able to go. 

We have also received confirmation that three spaces are reserved for UWM 
students in the coming “winter term” (or as we refer to it, Spring semester). Our 
deadline for applications is October 17 and we will provide specifics to ISC 
immediately upon our selection of participants, right after that date. We know that 
this program is very popular and greatly appreciate your caution to us to reserve 
early! Just yesterday, we received confirmation of our three reservations from Jo 
Brown, Dr. Bevan’s assistant. 

During our conversation, you briefly mentioned a recent interaction between 
students— I am aware of the incident. While this program provides an opportunity 
for wonderful exchanges among the faculty and students, occasionally world events 
can spark controversy. A display of excessive nationalism may be somewhat more 
understandable during a controversial “war”, about which even the best of 
neighbors (both here and abroad) disagreed. One hopes that such events allow the 
exploration of differing opinions in a way that ultimately leads to greater tolerance 
and understanding among the participants. In the end, that may be the best possible 
goal and outcome for any travel or study abroad experience! 

Please know that your commitment to helping UWM students participate in this 
terrific program is very deeply appreciated. Thank you again for your continued 
support of UWM! 

Most sincerely, 

oe 




